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EMERGENCY COORDINATOR
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UPCOMING OPERATIONS:
None.

Possibility in Summer 2025 of an Amateur sports event 
in Wpg for a week that would require about 5-6 ARES 
operators/day.

RECENT OPERATIONS:
None.

ONGOING OPERATIONS:

Nothing to report.

PREPAREDNESS:

We still need a telephone fan-out “phoner” to replace a senior member. While we are set up for
an ‘automated’ fan-out thru One Call Now, we still maintain a traditional telephone fan-out as 
back-up.

MISCELLANEOUS:

David Latour VE4DLA has resigned.

I have contacted High Tec ID to get a quotation for new ID cards, as our ID cards all expire 31 
DEC 2020.

Our next General Meeting is TUE 17 NOV. 
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